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Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace    

Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence.  

Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with Dignity and 

grow in Confidence. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,        14th September 2020 

 

We are writing to let you know that a leaflet has come through from the Local Authority with information about 

Coronavirus advice for children with symptoms.  Please find this information leaflet attached. 

 

If your child is absent from school due to self-isolation because he/she has Covid-19 symptoms or another 

member of the household has symptoms and is awaiting test results / or your household is in quarantine, a 

member of our office team will contact you to arrange Home Learning for your child whilst they are absent 

from school. 

 

This kind of home learning is a temporary measure. We have ordered chrome books for every child to enable 

future home learning. We hope that these will arrive in early October.  

 

We do hope that you find the Coronavirus advice leaflet helpful and a useful guide as to what to do should you 

or your household develop Covid symptoms, and welcome your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs S Gruffydd 

Headteacher 

 

Enc. 

http://www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com/

